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The Honorable Shan S. Tsutsui, President 
and Members of the Senate 

Twenty-Sixt h State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 409 

The Honorable Calvin K.Y. Say, Speaker 
and Members of the House 

Twenty-Sixth State Legislature 
State Capitol, Room 431 

Honolulu, Hawaii Honolulu, Hawaii 9681 3 

P ident Tsuts the Legislature: 

Fbr your information and consideration, I am transmitting two copies of the Hawaii 
Housing Finance and Development Corporation's (HHFDC) Report to the Twenty-Sixth 
Legislature, State of Hawaii 2011 Pursuant to S.C.R. No. 93, S.D.l, H.D. 1 (2010) 
Requesting the HHFDC to Review the Feasibility of Developing Single Room 
Occupancy Dwellings in Transit Oriented Development Projects to Alleviate the 
Affordable Housing Shortage. 

In accordance with section 93-16, Hawaii Revised Statutes, a copy of this report has 
been transmitted to the Legislative Reference Bureau Library and the report may be 
viewed electronically at http://hawaii.gov/dbedt/h hfdc. 
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